

100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 9, 2015

Evy Kinnear 1720 Edgecumbe Drive Sitka, AK 99835

Dear Evy,

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your personal contributions of time and service to our community.

The Assembly voted at their meeting on September 8, 2015 to award the convention and visitor services contract to another entity therefore formally dissolving the Board.

Your time and energy were appreciated and we hope that you, too benefited from the experience.

We wish you all the best!

Warmest wishes,



100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 9, 2015

Tad Kisaka PO Box 6398 Sitka, AK 99835

Dear Tad,

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your personal contributions of time and service to our community.

The Assembly voted at their meeting on September 8, 2015 to award the convention and visitor services contract to another entity therefore formally dissolving the Board.

Your time and energy were appreciated and we hope that you, too benefited from the experience.

We wish you all the best!

Warmest wishes,



100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 9, 2015

Rachel Moreno 1710 Edgecumbe Drive Sitka, AK 99835

Dear Rachel,

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your personal contributions of time and service to our community.

The Assembly voted at their meeting on September 8, 2015 to award the convention and visitor services contract to another entity therefore formally dissolving the Board.

Your time and energy were appreciated and we hope that you, too benefited from the experience.

We wish you all the best!

Warmest wishes,



100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 9, 2015

Mary Stensvold PO Box 1042 Sitka, AK 99835

Dear Mary,

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your personal contributions of time and service to our community.

The Assembly voted at their meeting on September 8, 2015 to award the convention and visitor services contract to another entity therefore formally dissolving the Board.

Your time and energy were appreciated and we hope that you, too benefited from the experience.

We wish you all the best!

Warmest wishes,

Melissa Henshaw

Deputy Clerk



100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 9, 2015

Mike Johnson 2017 Cascade Creek Road Sitka AK 99835

Dear Mike,

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your contributions of time and service to our community.

The Port and Harbors Commission relies on the guidance and leadership of its members; your commitment and personal sacrifice on behalf of this commission has helped keep the Sitka harbor system on track. It has not been an easy job and we appreciate the time you have given.

We wish you all the best!

Warmest wishes,

Melissa Henshaw

Deputy Clerk



100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835

Coast Guard City, USA

September 11, 2015

Stan Johnson 405 Louise Court Sitka AK 99835

Dear Stan,

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your contributions of time and service to our community.

The Port and Harbors Commission relies on the guidance and leadership of its members; your commitment and personal sacrifice on behalf of this commission has helped keep the Sitka harbor system on track. It has not been an easy job and we appreciate the time you have given.

We wish you all the best!

Warmest wishes,

MH